May 6, 1965

Leonard 0il Company
P. 0. Box 400
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: JLeonard State B-1266
well #17-H, 21-178-29E
Bddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We are writing to raquest the present status of the above-
captioned well. No information has baen received on this
wall since May 14, 1963.

Please send Form C-103 (3 copies) showing the status of the
above well at the present time.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. II
MLA/ jw
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